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June 24, 2020 

10:00 a.m. 
 

 
The school operations subcommittee met on Wednesday June 24th from 10am-11am. In 
attendance were Dr. Kimberly Longobucco (facilitator), Deb Petersen, Matt Memoli, Suzanne 
D’Eramo, Tom Pescarmona, Marlene Bucci and Joe Stango. Absent from today’s meeting was 
Alan Colangelo from All Star Transportation.  
 
We began our meeting discussing the two focus areas that we did not complete last time. 
Marlene and Deb shared insight into the specific needs of 1:1 paraprofessionals and behavior 
therapists and how their assignments will need to be taken into consideration while planning for 
the fall. Deb gave a brief overview of summer school and we are all anxious to see how it works 
out as that will give us some insight into fall planning.  
 
As a group, we are still waiting on the guidance from the State so we can move forward with 
planning and are hopeful that will come this week. Kim shared a sample schedule for all grade 
levels from the City of Stamford as a talking point and a basis for our future discussion about the 
school calendar and building based schedules.  
 
Joe Stango was new to our group this week and he provided us an update from Whitsons and 
we discussed the possibility of students ordering food ahead of time and lunch delivery to 
classrooms.  
 
Matt Memoli gave the group an update on athletics and shared that the fall sports teams will be 
starting in small outdoor groups beginning on July 6th. We are excited to see how this goes as 
we feel this will also help to shape our fall planning.  
 
A group agreed that our next meeting will be important, as we expect to have the State 
guidance by then and anticipate the heavy planning coming into place at that point. Our next 
meeting will be on Wednesday July 8th at 10am.  
 


